NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR ADMINISTRATIVE INSPECTION WARRANT

TO: Glenn and Tamatha Belanger

71 Lawn Avenue

Portland, Maine 04103

This is to notify you as the owner of the structure at 71 Lawn Avenue in Portland, Maine,
that on March 13, 2017 at 10:00 am, the City of Portland F‘ire Prevention Bureau intends to present
an application for an Administrative Inspection Warrant to inspect the structure at 71 Lawn
Avenue. This application shall be made before the Maine District Court at 205 Newbury Street in
Portland, Maine. You have the right to be present to state your opposition, if any, to the issuance
of the warrant.

Dated: j(W% M C"'\("ﬂ m' w

Captain David Petruccelli
City of Portland Fire Prevention Bureau

This notice was sent by certified and regular mail to Glen and Tamatha Belanger at 71
Lawn Avenue, Portland, Maine 04103, on March 7, 2017, as well as by email to

t.sarchi@yahoo.com on that same date.
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‘Anne M. Torregrossa '
Attorney for the City of Portland




